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From:                              Carol Preusch 
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 05, 2011 8:58 AM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Boundary Review
 

To:  Curt Pedersen, Chair, Boundary Review Committee

It is my opinion and desire to keep our communities, neighborhoods and cities together, as part of the Fourth
District.  Don Knabe has been a wonderful, supportive supervisor for the 4th district and hopefully he will
continue on in this role for another term.

Carol Preusch

, Long Beach CA 90803
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